
Highlights
 

Practise Pilates
with Andrea Leitmann
Monday, Apr. 19th  2021,

PTA Elections - Self Nomination
Open until Apr. 29th 2021 , 1 pm

Ramadan Food Drive
Drop donations until May 6th

ICF - Virtual, Family Edition
May 2021
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Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 

#18- April 20th, 2021

Join Team PTA 2021 - 22 !

ICF 

Updated PTA Cookbooks - Please collect preorders  from   Admin 25-29 April, 8.30am - 12noon
 

Class funds / Teachers Appreciation can be dropped the RED BOX at the Main gate security cabin until 29th April, 8am - 12 noon.  

Last date

29th April!

Read more about the profiles and
submit nominations,  click here 

https://meet.google.com/gqf-qaoj-nex


 
Last few Masks for ES Kids

 
Email ptacochair@abaoman.org to order

 
UpdatedPTA Cookbooks - 

 
Do collect your preordered copyfrom Admin between  

 
Drop your Contributions 

 
for  Class funds / Teachers Appreciation - on request, the RED BOX has been

put in the Main gate security cabin until 29th April.
 

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 



 

Booster Club committee election  

The online nomination is closed. Thanks to all who submitted their nominations. 
The candidates will soon be posted on the ABA webpage.  

Let's give a big cheer to our MESAC
 
Speech and Debate students
 
who attended their first virtual MESAC competition that started Tuesday 13th
(Round 1) and Wednesday 14th (Round 2). The tournament will continue on April
22nd / 23rd with rounds 3 and 4 and the finals on April 24th. 
The MESAC Speech and Debate consists of: Debate, Serious Oral Interpretation,
Original Oratory, Impromptu Speaking and Comic Duet Interpretation and over
130 students are participating.

V-I .....V-I-P....V-I-P E-R-S ....LETS GO VIPERS! 

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 

Hoodie orders 
 
Hard to believe that we had our last hoodie order for this school year. Thank you for all who come
out to ABA! We received enough requests to place a final order and will inform all families once the
hoodies arrived!  

Booster Club News

Ramadan Mubarak!

The Booster Club wishes all families a blessed and healthy Ramadan


